
 
 
 
 
 
September 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Bremo Power Station Neighbor- 
 
I am reaching out to you today to provide an update on the demolition work currently taking 
place at Dominion Energy’s retired Bremo Power Station. This demolition work is not part of the 
coal ash project and will have no impact on the coal ash project at Bremo Power Station. 
 
In 2019, Dominion Energy announced it would retire Bremo Power Station. Physical demolition 
activities began in late 2021 and are expected to be completed in late 2022. Activities that have 
been completed thus far include the removal of much of the station interior and much of the 
station exterior. 
 
The controlled demolition of Bremo Power Station Units 3 and 4 and smokestacks will take 
place the morning of Friday, September 23, 2022 at approximately 10:00AM, with sirens 
activated before to alert those in the immediate area. Bremo Road will be closed starting at 
9:15AM between the Bremo Post Office and 1268 Bremo Road. The James River will also be 
closed between the Bremo Bluff Boat Launch and approximately ½ mile downstream.  
 
The station is expected to collapse in less than 10 seconds after the demolition charge. 
Once the controlled demolition is complete, crews will move in to survey the area to ensure that 
it is safe. After the “All Clear,” cleanup and the reopening of Bremo Road and the James River 
will begin. It is anticipated this will be completed by 11:00AM. 
 
Before Friday, September 23, 2022, residents within 1200’ of the station site boundary will be 
contacted by Jackson Demolition.  
 
In the case of unfavorable weather on Friday, September 23, the controlled demolition may be 
moved to the morning of Saturday, September 24. 
 
Dominion Energy remains a proud part of the Fluvanna County community. If you have any 
questions concerning the information provided here, please contact me at 804-461-8642 or 
sarah.a.marshall@dominionenergy.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sarah A. Marshall 
Manager- State & Local Affairs 
Central & Western Virginia 


